
 

 

 

To: Our Valued Customers 

 

  

Subject: Price Increase – April 2018 Bailey Metal Products Ltd. 
  
  

Global Steel Mills continue to announce and implement immediate raw material price 

increases. This upward cost pressure is due to the impacts of global steel mill consolidation, 

increased global consumption and duties imposed on imports. We expect further raw 

material cost increases and tightened supply. 

 

 

Be advised that effective April 1st, 2018 all Bailey products in all regions will increase 

8 to 10%.  

 

 
Bailey Metal Products is committed to provide a reliable and uninterrupted supply of quality products to 

meet your needs. Please contact your Bailey representative with any questions or if we can be of service 

in any way. 

 

We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Derick Vinthers 
Vice President of Sales 
 

 

CC: Angelo Sarracini, Ken Meinert 

 


